
 

   FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   

 

EL CAMINO REAL CLOSURE TO BE LIFTED MONDAY MORNING 

Los Altos, Calif. — February 11, 2024 —All lanes of the eastbound section of El Camino Real between 
San Antonio Road and Sherwood Avenue are scheduled to reopen tomorrow morning, Monday, 
February 12. Projected reopening time is 6 AM. The bike lane and sidewalk directly in front of 4600 El 
Camino Real remain closed.  

This section of El Camino Real has been closed since early Christmas morning due to a three-alarm fire 
that destroyed the commercial building at 4600 El Camino Real. 

No further information on the reopening of the bike lane and sidewalk are available at this time. 
Updates will be released as soon as they become available.  

Please direct media inquiries to Public Information Officer Sonia Lee at (650) 947-2611 or 
slee@losaltosca.gov. 
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Contact: Sonia Lee 
Public Information Officer 
Phone: (650) 947-2611 
Email: slee@losaltosca.gov 
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